
Being able to have access to alternative therapies have made a large impact on my life. One of the more beautiful things about 
Oregon is the amount of alternative resources available, better than many other states and I have traveled to many. And in the time 
of COVID, when individuals mental health and self-care are at their lowest, I urge that this bill not be passed and not limit residents' 
access to alternative avenues to health and well-being.


